
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> 
Date: Wed, Jul 27, 2022 at 9:54 AM 
Subject: Re: Updated Liquor and Entertainment Application 
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> 
 
 
Donna, 
 
Upon review, and consistent with previous requests, we would recommend that 
the Select Board, acting as the Local Licensing Authority for the Town of Natick, 
approve the applicants current request for a One-Day, Section 14, Liquor 
License.  We would request that, upon approval by the Select Board, that the 
applicant be provided with current copies of the Naticks Alcoholic Beverage 
policies and submit to me for review a copy of the catering/serving companies 
catering license, and server certifications for anyone participating in the service 
of alcoholic beverages at this event.  We would also recommend that the Select 
Board approve the applicants request for a one-day entertainment license for this 
event with live music between 5-6pm, and background music which shall 
conclude by 8pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Brian G. Lauzon 
Deputy Chief of Police 
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